- Franklin School Committee
. Executive Session Minutes
12-2-14

The Franklin School Committee convened in executive session at 7:00 PM in the
Conference Room of the Franklin Municipal Building.

In attendance for the School Committee: Mrs. Mullen, Mrs. Douglas, Mr. Clement, Dr
0’Malley, Mrs. Trahan, Mrs. Rohrbach, and Dr. Jewell.

Also present: Mrs. Sabolinski, Mrs. Goodman and Mrs. Winslow

Mrs. Mullen updated the Committee regarding a special education complaint. She and
Mrs. Trahan heard the parent concerns on November 23 following the very public
coverage by the media. Following their meeting, Mrs. Fitzmaurice reached out to the
parent regarding home tutoring and the Special Education piece. Mrs. Sabolinski also
contacted the parent, and scheduled a meeting for November 25th to include the parent,
‘Mrs. Mullen and Mrs. Winslow for the purpose of dlscussmg services.

Mrs. Mullen indicated that she, Mrs. Sabolinski and Mrs. Winslow would be meeting

with the parent on Wednesday December 31, and that she would let them know the
outcome.

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 PM.

Roll Call Vote:

Mrs. Douglas-—-ye'sl; Dr. O’'Malley—yes; Mrs. Clement—yes; Mrs. Mullen—yes; Mrs. |
Trahan—yes, Dr. Jewell—yes, Mrs. Rohrbach—yes.

Respectfully Submitted:
Sally Winslow

Assistant Superintendent
Pro-Tem -



